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Dear Representatives, 

 

I oppose HB  3414. A one off expansion of Urban Growth Boundaries will enhance 

sprawl and increase tax burdens to cover the infrastructure costs of roads and water.  

 

There is buildable land within urban growth boundaries now. Cities have taken a 

strong, consistent course in following our land use laws and following Oregon 

Planning Goal 14. 

 

Lets not take a new path in a wrong direction   Build up, not out for compact growth 

and building climate change resilience.  

 

John Allcott 

Eugene 


